
From the Archives – January 2024 

First of all, welcome to 2024. I hope everyone had a great holiday season. Here we are in another new 

year, experiencing the cold, snowy and blustery days that January brings. It might seem as though as 

summer is a far away dream, but it will be here soon enough. In the meantime, let’s look back to one of 

garden tours that was held on July 28, 1993. The Orangeville & District Horticultural Society hosted garden 

tours in member gardens. Here we see Candace Steele and her mother, Elizabeth Eastaugh visiting the 

garden of Eugene Zlotek and Joe Puvel on Sideroad 5.  

 

It is lovely to see that we still continue this tradition, with the opportunity to visit various member gardens 

throughout the summer. Please see “Events” on our new website: https://www.orangevillehort.com/ for 

more information on this year’s garden tours.  

I hope you enjoyed this glimpse into our past. See you again next month for the next edition of From the 

Archives. 

Vivian Petho - Archivist 
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